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August 6, 2024
Hello Middle Islanders:

We are happy to report that the Ml beach access gate lock has been replaced and reconfigured.
It has a keyed (roadside) and a thumb-turn (beachside) cylinders to facilitate entry and exit.

The thumb-turn mechanism will reduce the issues that arise from wind-driven sand and provide
a safety feature should one lose a key while at the beach. Your current security key will work
beautifully in the new lock.

PLEASE do not attempt to clean, oil or use graphite powder in the keyed mechanism. Should
you have issues gaining entry, please contact MIPOA via email.

Thank you and have a great year on Middle Island!

The MIPOA Board



